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Chagnon, Cynthia

From: Greenwood PTA <greenwoodgatorspta@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, December 1, 2019 7:14 PM
To: Chagnon, Cynthia
Subject: [External] Holiday Make & Take and PTA Meeting Dec. 12

   

    

 

Penguin Patch 
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Holiday Shopping for Students 

 

On December 12 the PTA will open the Penguin Patch® Holiday Shop! 

Children are invited to shop before school and the evening of our PTA Meeting. 

Our Penguin Patch® Holiday Shop will have gifts that cost as little as $.25 and 

up to $12 so they will be able to find something for everyone on their list. This is 

a wonderful way to help your student remember to think of others during the 

holiday season.   
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Spend Money and Help Greenwood PTA 

Did you know all those Cyber Monday deals you could purchase tomorrow 

could help the Greenwood PTA? You can designate Greenwood PTA in your 

Amazon Smile account and then a portion of your purchases will benefit our 

PTA.  

 

Curious where else you can shop and help the PTA? Kroger, Publix, Papa 

Johns, and so many more places. Visit our Retail Promotions page to learn 

more.  

Fall Festival Survey  
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Holiday Make & Take  

Our big holiday craft night and gift night is next week. We need your help to 

make it a success. Please volunteer. Students will have the opportunity to 

make a craft and different stations or buy a small gift of appreciation for family 

and friends. This event encourages giving creatively and thoughtfully.  

Volunteer at Holiday Make & Take Night!  
 

 

Classroom Holiday Parties will be held December 20. You may be receiving 

information from your classroom parent soon requesting assistance with some 

aspect of the party. This is a great way to help your teacher and make fun memories 

for your child.  
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Copyright © 2019, All rights reserved. 

 

Our mailing address is: 

10960 Greenwood Road, Glen Allen, VA 23059 

 

Want to change how you receive these emails? 

You can unsubscribe from this list.  
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